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June 18, 1956

Lr. Warren hMankin

Tew lexico 0il Conservation Commission
State Capitol

Santa Fe, Kew liexico

Dear lMr. Mankin:

During the past two weeks a number of applications
for administrative approval of non-standard units and
dual completion of wells , in Lea County, New Vexico,
have been filed with the Commission.

This is to request that in the event 1t is thought
necessary to deny administrative approval and set any of
these applications for hearing, that they be set for ex-
gminer hearing in Hobbs. If possible it would be appre-
ciated that they be set on the same date as Continental's
other applications for examiner hearing.

This request is particularly directed, but not neces-
sarily limited to the application for administrative appro-
val of dual completion and non-standard unit for the leyer
E-17 Well Mo. 1, See. 17-21ls-36e.

Your consideration of this request will be appreciated.
Yours very truly,
Qe
Jason W. Iellahin

Attorney
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